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10 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

TCS Mini London Marathon – Saturday April 22 2023 – All Years 
 

We have 50 places for children in all years of the school to run in the TCS Mini London Marathon. We will 
be running the 1 mile course which starts at Horse Guards Parade and finishes on The Mall (the same 
finish as the London Marathon).  
 
This page gives a lot of information about the event:  
https://www.tcslondonmarathon.com/the-event/tcs-mini-london-marathon 
and has a comprehensive FAQ section at the bottom of the page. 
 
Basic Details 
Date:   Saturday 22 April 2023 
Time:  TBC there are various waves which set off during the day. We will be advised of our wave 

time closer to the event. 
Distance:  1 mile 
Transport: You will need to bring your child to the meeting point at Horse Guards Parade on the day 

and collect them from the finish at The Mall.  
 
Children over Year 3 can run unaccompanied.  
Children under Year 3 must run with an adult at a ratio of no more than one adult to 8 children.  
(We will confirm adults running closer to the event. We have allocated places for adults to run.) 
 
All children who finish will receive a medal (no medals for accompanying adults). 
For every child that finishes, the school will receive £10. 
 
So we can assess popularity, could you confirm by Friday 17th March whether you would be interested in 
participating in this event. If we are not going to use our 50 place allocation, the organisers have asked if 
we could let them know so they can give the places to other schools. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr J Atkinson / PE Coordinator 

………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………… 
Reply slip to- Mr Atkinson 

TCS Mini London Marathon – Saturday April 22 2023 – All Years 
 
* I am interested in my child ……………………………………………………..……………………….…. Year 
…….…… running in the Mini London Marathon.   

 
I,  …………………………………………………………………………., would be interested in running as a 
supervising adult with my child.  
         
Signed ……………………………………………………………….         

https://www.tcslondonmarathon.com/the-event/tcs-mini-london-marathon

